
October 30th, 1931

Professor W, T. Waugh, 
Department of History.

Dear Professor Waugh,

After a meeting of the Matriculation 
Board, Professor Fryer oame to me and suggested that he 
retire from the Committee end that you take his place.

I think this is a good suggestion,
and agree with him*

ill you therefore consider yourself 
a member of the Matriculation Boards In future you will 
receive intimation of all meetings.

Ever yours faithfully.

Prinoipal


